

ONTARIO GLASS & METAL ASSOCIATION

1011 Upper Middle Road East, Suite 1210 Oakville, ON L6H 5Z9 www.ogma.ca

July 17, 2015

President

Dear OGMA Member,

It is important to understand the cost of delinquent payments and how Prompt Payment Legislation can be a positive force to reducing costs and preventing subsequent loss of benefits to workers.

We are asking OGMA members involved in benefit/pension plans to provide the contact information for the individual who completed the PPO survey, along with the name of the benefit plan.

Please fill in the information below and return it by email to Sandra Skivsky, Director of Marketing and Business Development at Canada Masonry Centre at sskivsky@canadamasonrycentre.com.

The questionnaire needs to be completed by July 24, 2015, in order to have the results analyzed and compiled for our submission to the committee conducting the review of the Construction Lien Act.

PPO Member Group: Ontario Glass & Metal Association

Company Name:	
Affiliated Benefits Plan(s):	
	Email:
Contact Person:	
	Email:
Contact Person:	
Phone:	Email:
Regards,	
Frank Fulton	